
To whom it may concern,

Trimlight, permanent lighting is designed for multiple different purposes, including some of the
following reasons:

- Architectural Lighting
- Security
- Safety
- Decoration
- Holiday Lighting (when permitted during the year)

____________________ has inquired about the lighting for the purpose of him/her and his/her
family’s safety and security and for when holiday lighting is permitted throughout the year. They have
specified their interest about the white low voltage LED state of the art lighting to help in this purpose.
The lighting from Trimlight helps to deter unwelcome guests in the evening because of the light that it
gives off and the visibility that they’d be seen. Trimlight permanent lighting helps to lighten up some of
those dark corners outside of the house in the evening along with the walkway and the driveway, so
that if ____________________ and their family leave the house, their path may be lit up to reduce
the occurrence of an accident. They also expressed their interest in the lights for the purpose of
Holiday Lighting during the times that they are permitted to use them as such for this year and
following years to help save them time, money, and to prevent any sort of accident while trying to
hang their own set of string lights for the holidays.

The List of materials that are used are as follows:
- A track that hides behind the eave of the house that also is the same color, which

makes it hardly noticeable, or not noticeable at all if you don’t know it is there.
- A string of LED low voltage bulbs that is hidden in the track, only exposing the small ⅓

inch bulb every nine inches.
● Pictures are included on the next page

The dimensions of the track and lights are as follows:
- The track is 2 inches by 1 ¼ inch.
- The bulb is ⅓ inch and sticks out of the track about the same.
- The lights are 9 inches apart on the track.

A few HOA neighborhoods that Trimlight has been accepted in are as follows:
-     Anthem Country Club
-      Roads Ranch
-      Sun City
-      Las Vegas Country Club
-      And many other small HOA’s throughout the Las Vegas and Henderson Area



If there are any other questions regarding Trimlight and the security and safety benefits or how
they are used as holiday lighting you can contact Dirk Nelson at (702) 358-6814 or
yourvalleyconstruction@gmail.com.

Thank you,
Dirk Nelson
Vegas Trimlight Owner
(702) 358-6814

Examples:
1. On the picture below, from the street and during the day you can not see the track because it is hidden

behind the eave of the house

2. In the picture below is a picture with the lights on at dusk. You can see in this photo that the track
matches the colors of the house making it unnoticeable.
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3. Picture below is an example of different houses and what it looks like at night. You can change
the lights to any color - as long as it is permitted.


